
 

 

February 6, 2025 

 

           File#: 7900.71 
Brittney Forbes 
Lakepoint Golf and Country Club 
13717 Golf Course Road, 
Fort St. John, BC V1J 8K8  
 
Via Email:  accounting@lakepoint.ca 
 
Re: NDIT Grant Application 
 
The Peace River Regional District has received your request for a letter of support for the Lakepoint 
Golf and Country Club grant application to the Northern Development Initiative Trust (NDIT) – 
Recreation Infrastructure Fund. 
 
The Regional District supports the application to NDIT from the Lakepoint Golf and Country Club for a  
grant up to $300,000 for the replacement of its aging irrigation system at the golf course.  Lakepoint 
consistently benefits from the support of local communities, enhancing the experience for all users. 
 
We wish you success with this worthy project. 
 
Yours truly, 
 

Leonard Hiebert 
Leonard Hiebert 
Chair 
 
c.  Ashley Dimapilis, Grants Coordinator 
    David Belling, General Manager  generalmanager@lakepoint.ca 
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From: Accounting Department <accounting@lakepoint.ca>  
Sent: Thursday, February 6, 2025 1:10 PM 
To: Suzanne Garrett <Suzanne.Garrett@prrd.bc.ca> 
Subject: RE: Request for support letter 

NDIT is Recreation Infrastructure. Amount is 300K and yes, the request for service is within the 
PRRD.  

I hope that answers your questions       

Brittney Forbes  
Accounting  
Lakepoint Golf & Country Club  
 
From: Accounting Department <accounting@lakepoint.ca>  
Sent: Friday, January 24, 2025 11:33 AM 
To: prrd dc <prrd.dc@prrd.bc.ca> 
Cc: General Manager <generalmanager@lakepoint.ca> 
Subject: Request for support letter 

Dear Chair and Board, 
 
I hope this email finds you well. 
 
I am writing on behalf of Lake Point Golf and Country Club to request a letter of support from the 
Peace River Regional District for our upcoming grant application to Northern Development. We are 
applying for funding to install a new irrigation system in 2025, which will significantly improve the 
sustainability and operational efficiency of our golf course.  
 
Thank you in advance for your time and consideration. If you require any further information, please 
don’t hesitate to reach out. We greatly appreciate the PRRD’s ongoing support and look forward to 
your assistance with this important initiative. 
 
Best regards, 
 
Brittney Forbes  
Accounting  
Lakepoint Golf & Country Club  
13717 Golf Course Road,  
Charlie Lake, BC V1J 8K8 
Phone: (250) 785-5566 ext 2  
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